
Zoning Board 
Goshen, NH 

Non-Quorum Minutes of February 13, 2019 
FINAL 

Attendance (quorum = 3): Ray Porter (Vice-Chair), and Judy Dunn 

Guest(s): Mike Sullivan 

Meeting called to order at 7:10pm  

There were not enough board members to have a quorum for tonights meeting. Therefore, no votes were taken 
and no items were discussed.  

Other Business 

• The Town Meeting will be held on Saturday, March 16, 2019. 
• The next ZBA meeting will be the second Wednesday of March - March 13, 2019 

Standing Items: 
• Member Discussion - seeking alternates and full time members 
• Regulation Discussion regarding high density dwellings 

Ray Porter adjourned the meeting at 7:12pm 

Respectfully Submitted,  
Melissa Salinardi 
Recording Secretary
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